
60Seconds Festival 2011
Short films in the move, -from march 21st to the 26th. 2011.

The Short Film Festival is back with fresh 1 minute silent films from all over the world, 
showing both in the City Metro and Copenhagen Center.

This year jury, Caroline Sascha Cogez, Larissa Sansour og Andreas Koefoed 
has selected the films which will be shown at the festival, among 135 Danish and 
international short film which entered the competition.
You can read more about this year jury at: http://60sec.org/Jury2011.html

The 10 best films will be shown in Copenhagen Metro projection screens, at the 9 
underground stations, among them is included 60Seconds Festival winner film, which 
will receive the Jury Prize of 15.000 .-
The jury has also selected 20 films to run for the Audience Prize competition, the winner 
of this competition will receive 8.000, the films will be shown on at shops windows  in 
Copenhagen City Center.
Preliminary showing places in town:

Taschen
Østergade 2A
1100 Copenhagen K

Sabine Poupinel
Kronpinsensgade 12
1114 Copenhagen K

CasaShop
Store Regnegade 2
1110 Copenhagen K

Paludan Bogcafé
Fiolstræde 10-12
1171 Copenhagen K

Cinemateket
Gothersgade 55
1123 Copenhagen K



With this collaboration with the Metro and the city busy shops, 60Seconds 
Festival will this year again reach for an audience on the move where passerby and 
busy people will experience 1 minute silent short films.

For press material, please contact: info@60sec.org  / mob. +45 27348591
or : http://www.60sec.org/billeder/metro-noise.jpg (2mb Photographer Peter Lind.)

Made possible with the support from: The Danish Film Institute, The Danish Arts 
Foundation, Danish Film Directors, City of Copenhagen the Art Committee and 3M.
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